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To Whom It May Concern.......... . 


Just wanted to give KUDO's to our fabulous General Manager, Rhonda. We 
have been residents at Sliverldge for many years~ Our parents were among 
some of the original couples to settle here from CO when It was a brand new 
resort. We have seen several managers come and go, and we TRULY believe 
Rhonda is the finest GM that has ever been in this park~ Several of our friends 
live in The Resort, and they concur. We have known Rhonda for some time. 
She was the Maintenance Supervisor under Joe Botello and we were all very 
sad when she left. She was simply Irthe best' ....... Needlass to say, when she 
came back as our General Manager, we were ALL thrilled. So many positive 
comments about her. She was loved at Silveridge, believe me. She has not let 
us down, one bit, either... EVERY Issue that we have talked with her about Is 
addressed immediately. Of coursen we all think our issues are of the utmost 
importance, but Rhonda treats us like we ARE important..•••Our problems are. 
for once, getting solved. 

Let me say in closlng...... Rhonda LOVES OUR PARK and she shows It In how 
she Is handling Silveridge. What as asset she is to your corporation. This 
park looks better than It has In years. 

Thank you, Rhonda, and thank you Sliveridge for bringing 'hope' back to we 
residents again........She and her staff are marvelous and are keeping us a 5 star 
park. The Resort and Sliveridge are the FINEST In The Valley Of The Sun. . 

Sincerely, 

Mike and Sandi "'-essen 

8265 E Southern Ave #102 

Mesa, AZ 85209 

480-239·3917 
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